
 

 

Press Release - May 1, 2020 

The Borough of Closter opens parks to limited 

activities. 

 

Closter parks will be open for passive use only whereas 

social distancing can be accomplished.  

 

Parks that are open for passive recreation are 

Memorial, Ruckman, Schauble and Nature Center 

Walking Trails 

 

• Playgrounds will remain closed 

• No organized or contact play on any field  

• Restrooms will remain closed 

• Tennis, Basketball and Hockey courts will 

remain closed 

 

As announced by Governor Murphy, if the Borough 

finds non-compliance with social distancing rules, we 

may close the parks again. 

Please enjoy but follow the rules.  


